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2. If surround sound is fitted, touch DPLIIx, 
DTS Neo:6, Meridian Trifield or select Off 
to switch surround sound off.

Note: Surround sound options are not 
available for certain sources where the 
surround sound mode is set automatically.

To adjust balance and fade:

1. From the Sound settings menu, select 
Balance/Fade.

2. Touch the arrow soft keys to move the 
sound focal point to the desired area of the 
vehicle. Alternatively, touch the sound 
focal point and 'drag' it to the required 
position.

LICENSING

Manufactured under license from Dolby 
Laboratories.

Dolby, Pro Logic, and the double-D symbol are 
registered trademarks of Dolby Laboratories.

Manufactured under license under U.S. Patent 
#’s: 5,451,942; 5,956,674; 5,974,380; 
5,978,762; 6,487,535; 7,003,467 & other U.S. 
and worldwide patents issued & pending. DTS, 
the Symbol, and Neo:6 are registered 
trademarks, & DTS Digital Surround and the 
DTS logos are trademarks of DTS, Inc. Product 
includes software. © DTS, Inc. All Rights 
Reserved.

Manufactured under license under U.S. Patent 
#’s: 5,451,942; 5,956,674; 5,974,380; 
5,978,762; 6,487,535 & other U.S. and 
worldwide patents issued & pending. DTS and 
the Symbol are registered trademarks, & DTS 
2.0+ Digital Out and the DTS logos are 
trademarks of DTS, Inc. Product includes 
software. © DTS, Inc. All Rights Reserved.

Z3Vlc3Q7MjAyNS0wOC0yMlQxMTowNzozMC4zMjFaOzIxNi43My4yMTYuMzY7


